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PONDERINGS OF THE PASTOR

“Return to the Lord, your God, for he is gracious and merciful,
slow to anger, and abounding in steadfast love.”
--Joel 2:13b – 15

Dear friend in Christ,
It’s hard to believe that we are rapidly moving toward the season of Lent. Ash Wednesday
is February 14th this year, a shared date with Valentine’s Day. What an amazing reminder
that no one loves you more than God!
Our Lenten mid-week worship theme this year is 24 Hours that Changed the World, based
on the book by Adam Hamilton. Our journey will take us through the last hours of Jesus’
life: the Garden of Gethsemane, his condemnation by the righteous, his torture and
humiliation, and ultimately his crucifixion.
So just what is “Lent?” “In Wester Christianity, Ash Wednesday marks the first day, or the
start of the seasons of Lent, which begins 40 days prior to Easter. (Sundays are not
included in the count.) Lent is a time when many Christians prepare for Easter by
observing a period of fasting, repentance, moderation and spiritual discipline. The
purpose is to set aside time for reflection on Jesus Christ – his suffering an his sacrifice,
his life, death, burial, and resurrection.” www.christianity.about.com
During the season of Lent our Sunday worship patterns change a bit. We sing the Kyrie,
“Lord have mercy on us,” to remind us that we come to God on our humble knees asking
for forgiveness and mercy. We eliminate the Hymn of Praise. We take away the “Alleluias”
in our hymnody and add them back into worship on Easter Sunday when we rejoice in the
resurrection of Jesus Christ. Worship has a somber tone to help us reflect on who we are
as Christians and disciples of Jesus in light of Christ’s death on the
cross for you and for me. The scripture verse above from the Old Testament book of Joel
is one of the appointed verses for our worship on Ash Wednesday. The prophet Joel
reminds us of our need to turn away from all the ways that lead us to death in our lives –
all our bad choices - and instead turn to God – our merciful, loving God – who wants us to
live life fully and abundantly. So, we welcome the season of Lent with this challenge and
promise from the prophet Joel: “Return to the Lord, your God, for he is gracious and
merciful, slow to anger, and abounding in steadfast love.”
In Christ,
Pastor Mary Ann





WALKING TOGETHER:
A SYNOD-WIDE EVENT FOR CONGREGATIONS

Join us for a day of learning in Rice Lake on Saturday,
February 17

Cost for the day including lunch: $25

Sign up on the sheet at church so we
know who is going and who may be

interested in carpooling.





Luck Lutheran Members
To make the job of our offering counters easier we ask everyone to please

use their offering envelopes. This saves them a lot of time. If you didn’t
receive your offering envelopes in the mail, please call or stop by the church office.

Thank you!





2024 LENTEN SERIES 

February 14 at 6:15 p.m. 

based on the book 

Mid-Week Wednesday Night Lenten Supper & Worship
Supper is served from 5:30—6:15 p.m. 

Worship is 6:15—7:00 p.m. 

February 21 : The Garden of Gethsemane 

February 28 : Condemned by the Righteous 

March 6: Jesus, Barabbas, & Pilate 

March 13: The Torture & Humiliation of the King 

March 20: The Crucifixion 

24 Hours That Changed the World 
by Adam Hamilton 

 

Ash Wednesday 

Worship with imposition of ashes
& Holy Communion 
(no supper on this night) 
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Thank you for your recent generous gift of $150 to the
Lutheran World Relief’s quilt and kit shipping fund! The

kindness and love you show your neighbors in Christ is truly
transformational. Quilts and kits are both practical and

comforting. Wherever they are in the world and whatever
challenges they face, the families who receive them can truly

feel the love and care that quilters and kit makers put into
them. I am so grateful for the love you are bestowing on our

neighbors around the world.
Thank you! - Lutheran World Relief

Thank you so much for your kind and generous donation of
$250 to the Community Referral Agency. This contribution is
greatly appreciated by our clients, volunteers, and staff. Your

support makes our work possible.
Thank You! - CRA

Thank you for your gift of $250! YOU help make the season
bright by blessing others! Thank you for opening your heart
and making this holiday season even brighter for those in

need in our community, Pastor and Members!
-Interfaith Caregivers of Polk County



The Northwoods Homeless Shelter would like to thank you
for your support of our shelter program through your

generous donation of $250.00. Our non-profit organization
depends on donations for a large part of the funding of the

shelter and services we provide to the area’s homeless
population. We appreciate your support as we continue our
effort to stabilize the homeless families with whom we work

and move them into permeant housing.











On behalf of The Salvation Army and the families
who will benefit from our services at our Family

House Shelter Serving Polk and Barron County, we
want to thank you for your $250.00 donation. We

want you to know your gift will make a real and
tangible difference in the lives of those who are less

fortunate in your community.



      Luck Lutheran's quilting community continues to meet at 8:30 am, the first and
third Wednesdays each month, braving very cold and windy mornings, to gather at

the church.  These are truly dedicated women who love what they do.  We start
with coffee and conversation before working.  Friendships are nurtured and these
conversations continue as they pick up needle and thread and head to the tables

where the quilts lie ready for tying. I've learned that how you begin matters.
       The quilts that have been produced over the years , yes years, symbolize their

love for each other, their community and for people around the world they will
never meet.  It also shows their love for God who called them together to share the
gifts of their hands and their hearts in fabric and faithfulness.  Come and join these

amazing women to share that love.

Mission Action     
 God’s Work Our Hands
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